## Oxford Area School District

## **Hopewell Elementary School**

David A. Woods Superintendent Brian Cooney
Business Administrator

Margaret Billings-Jones, Ed.D. Assistant Superintendent

Nicole N. Addis, Ed.D., Principal

February 24, 2023

## Dear Parent/Guardian:

On *Friday, March 24, 2023*, Hopewell Elementary School will be hosting its annual Career Morning for all students. We have invited over 25 speakers, representing various career backgrounds, to come and share their experiences and expertise. The students will attend 3 different sessions from 9:00 am until 10:45 am. This supports the Oxford Area School District's career initiatives.

On Career Morning, we are encouraging students to come to school dressed "professionally." Examples of appropriate professional attire would be a buttoned-up shirt, collared shirt, dress pants/slacks, dress, skirt, tie, sports jacket, blazer, briefcase etc. It is entirely up to your child how professional they wish to dress.

Although we do encourage students to present themselves professionally, it is not mandatory.

ioffile

If you have any questions regarding this event, please email me at kgioffre@oxfordasd.org. Thank you for supporting our annual Career Morning. I am sure the students will benefit from this valuable experience.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Krista M. Gioffre

School Counselor

Hopewell Elementary School

kgioffre@oxfordasd.org